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INFORMATION REQUEST REFERENCE 15-006

oear I

Thank you for your information request, received on 29 January 2015. You asked us to
provide the following information under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA):

“can you please confirm, as per FOI procedure, that the issue of state aid was discussed at
the LLDC Board Meetings of 27 September 2012 and 15 October 2012 and at the LLDC
Stadium Committee 27 September 2012 and at the LLDC Stadium Committee 15 October
20127 Can you also please send me minutes, by email, of those meetings in so far as they
refer to the state aid issue.”

I can confirm that the London Legacy Development Corporation (Legacy Corporation) held
Board meetings on 27 September 2012 and 15 October 2012, however the issue of state aid
was not discussed at either of these meetings, in either the Public or the Private Sessions.
Therefore, in relation to your request, the Legacy Corporation does not hold the information
you have requested.

The Stadium Committee did not meet on the 27 September 2012 or 15 October 2012,
therefore in relation to your request, the Legacy Corporation does not hold the information
you have requested. The dates for the Stadium Committee can be found on our website at
this address: http:/queenelizabetholympicpark.co.uk/our-story/the-legacy-corporation/our-

committees/past-committees/stadium-committee.

If you are unhappy with our response to your request and wish to make a complaint or
request a review of our decision, you should write to:

Executive Director of Finance and Corporate Services
London Legacy Development Corporation
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Please note: complaints and requests for internal review received more than two months
after the initial decision will not be handled.

If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you may appeal directly to the
Information Commissioner at the address given below. You should do this within two months
of our final decision. There is no charge for making an appeal.

Further information on the Freedom of Information Act 2000 is available from the Information
Commissioner’s Office:

Wycliffe House

Water Lane

Wilmslow

SK9 5AF

Telephone 08456 30 60 60 or 01625 54 57 45

Website www.ico.gov.uk

Yours sincerely

FOI / EIR Co-ordinator
London Legacy Development Corporation





